

In Memoriam *



Pauline Davis passed away February 24, 2013



Annette Parsons passed away March 1, 2013







A REMINDER

Qualifications for placing items in the Village Store or taking classes must be met by April 1st for the <u>PRIOR YEAR</u> members that were eligible. Other members may meet their requirements through out the year.

CRAFT FAIR and HOLIDAY LUNCHEONS (at reduced rate) MUST QUALIFY

by September business meeting. All other members are welcome to attend the luncheon at the regular rate. Monitoring is a Club requirement but can be met anytime during the year.



Your 2013
Membership
Roster is
available at the
monitor's table

Remember to turn off your cell phones during business meetings.

Another Club Offer

As an equal opportunity club we wish to offer any member with a liking for figures to step up to the need as our Club Treasurer!

We all appreciate your selflessness.

NEXT BUSINESS MEETING APRIL 26TH



